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Our kids love to laugh and learn! February is a great time of year to 
get creative with crafts and household projects to keep those busy 
bodies occupied when the weather prevents outdoor play. Our 
teachers are hard at work preparing activities to help your child learn 
and excel through our unique curriculum!
 
We are pleased to finally announce that our flooring project is 
complete! Your patience while our building has been in a state of flux 
has been greatly appreciated, and we continue to appreciate it moving 
forward as we put everything back together. Even our fish have found 
their home again!
 
February is going to be an exciting month for us. We have the 
Valentine's Day Party, a Parents' Night Out, our Family Art Night, 
the Scholastic Book Fair, and our annual Literacy Night. These 
special evenings are a wonderful time to spend with our families, 
and we hope that we will see you all there!

LOOKING AHEAD

2/14- Valentine's 
Day Party

2/15- Parents' 
Night Out

2/18- Enchanted 
Care CLOSED

2/21- Family Art 
Night

2/25-3/1- 
Scholastic Book 

Fair
2/26- Literacy 

Night

IMPORTANT 
DATES:
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Rooney W. turns 5 on February 4th

Drew L. turns 4 on February 4th

McKenna S. turns 4 on February 4th

Lincoln F. turns 3 on February 5th

Reese Y. turns 5 on February 6th

Isaac F. turns 3 on February 17th

Elise D. turns 5 on February 17th

Wyatt N. turns 3 on February 18th

Evan P. turns 5 on February 19th

Leo A. turns 3 on February 21st

Dylan T. turns 4 on February 27th

Brooklyn K. turns 3 on February 29th 

 

FEBRUARY 
BIRTHDAYS

With all the cold weather and sickness to go 

with it, please remember that the best way to 

prevent sickness and the spread of germs is 

frequent hand-washing. Make it fun with your 

children by singing a song and washing your 

own hands right alongside them!

 

We would also like to remind parents that 

even in the event of a school closure, 

Enchanted Care will remain open unless 

we reach a level three snow emergency. 

Drive safe and stay warm!

WINTER WEATHER 
REMINDER

Our luau was a blast! 

We loved getting the 

chance to see the 

Kids Campus and do 

lots of fun activities. 

We had Hula 

bowling, a lei toss, a 

Tiki head craft, and, 

pictured here, played 

some beach 

volleyball.


